
From: Homer, Trina
Sent: 4/16/2011 9:06:44 PM
To: 'michelle.cooke@cpuc.ca.gov' (michelle.cooke@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: RE: Letters are stopped.

Yes, They are being revised for the new date.

From: Cooke, Michelle [mailto:michelle.cooke@cpuc.ca.gov]
Sent: Saturday, April 16, 2011 11:35 AM
To: Horner, Trina
Subject: RE: Letters are stopped.

Also, can we get copy of the materials before letters actually drop?

Thanks.

From: Horner, Trina [mailto:TNHc@pge.com] 
Sent: Friday, April 15, 2011 5:35 PM 
To: Cooke, Michelle 
Subject: Letters are stopped.

Will not drop Saturday. Will drop Monday. Will get you the names of the legislators later tonight. All my 
legislative people are where you think a legislative person would be at five fricken thirty on a Friday.
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